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May 20, 2022 

To whom it may concern, 

I am very happy to write this letter of support for Curious ComiCon and their 2022 ComiCon Event. In 

2022 Nanaimo Child Development Centre was chosen as the charity of choice for the 2022 event. The 

event was a held at Country Club Centre on May 7, 2022. Due to the fact the event took place only 

months after provincial health restrictions were lifted, we were not sure what to expect for attendance. 

But the fans did not disappoint! Over 2000 people came out to participate in the event. Many vendors 

and displays and activities took place, and it was an incredible amount of fun for our volunteers and 

everyone who came out for the day.  

The event was very well-organized, and measures were in place to ensure the health and safety of 

participants.  

Funds were raised through a silent auction of some amazing items donated by Curious ComiCon and 

others, as well as cash donations that were made throughout the event. $4,836 was raised for the 

Nanaimo Child Development Centre!  

The Nanaimo Child Development Centre provides specialized developmental services for children and 

families. We assist each child to build on their strengths while developing new skills. At the Centre over 

1,900 children and their families received assistance in the last year.  

Donations such as the one made through this event help us to expand our services, reach more families 

and purchase specialized therapy equipment. As a non‐profit organization, community support is vital in 

our effort support the growth and development of children and strengthen families.  

We are very excited about this new partnership and very much look forward to the possibility of working 

together and supporting each other in the future. Thank you so much Curious ComiCon!!!   

Sincerely, 

Dominic Rockall 
Executive Director 
dominic@nanaimocdc.com 
(250) 816-3037   


